
Trails End Club General Meeting Nov. 21, 2022

The Trails End Club General Meeting was called to order at 8:34 by President, Ron Stark.  Board 
members present were Candy Spiker, Sherry Rogers, Joyce Galbraith, Steve Stacey and Mark Sobania.  
There were 81 club members in attendance.  Hank Vanderzyden led the prayer and Forest Zemlicka led 
the Pledge of Allegiance.  Two newcomers to the park introduced themselves.  Candy Spiker read the 
minutes of the previous meeting, which were moved to be accepted, seconded and approved.  Mark 
Sobania gave the treasurers report.  The club has a balance of $14,949.99.  It was moved to be 
approved, seconded and approved.

President’s Report:

There will be a Quilt Drawing on or about February 14.  Tickets will be available from Silver Stitchers 
members.  Lights in the buildings are being converted to LED.  The MPR is already completed.  There will 
be a breakfast on either Dec. 3 or 17.

Thanksgiving Dinner set up will begin at 3:00 pm Wednesday in areas of the hall not being used by 
Bunko.  When Bunko is finished the other areas may be set up.  The Thanksgiving dinner will be 1:00 pm 
on Thursday.

It was decided that we would not have general meetings on Dec. 26 and Jan. 2 because of the holidays.

There was no Old Business.

There was no new business.

It was brought up that the heat was not working in the main hall.  Ron reported that Encore has plans to 
replace the separate air conditioning and heating units with combined units.  He suggested that 
someone contact the office about the current lack of heat.

Karen Macking reported that she had cards to be signed for Patricia Karlson and Roger Mommer.  She 
will be taking them to be posted today.

Activity Reports were given.

The Ticket Draw brought in $42 which would be returned to the players in 6 draws.

Steve Stacey asked that items for the newsletter be sent or given to him by the 26 th of the month so that
he can get it sent out on the first of the month.

Peggy Hulteen led the singing of God Bless America.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 am.

Submitted by Candy Spiker


